
THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY
WASHINGTON

24 October 1979

The Honorable Luther Jones
Mayor of Corpus Christi
302 South Shoreline
Post Office Box 9277
Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Dear Mayor Jones:

I greatly appreciate your letter of 22 October
which was delivered to me through the courtesies of
our mutual friend Dr. Hector Garcia. I need not
mention my interest in the affairs of your fine City
and I can assure you that at the earliest possible
moment I would welcome a visit in your midst.

Sincerely,

E ward Hidalg
.Sr

Copy to:
Dr. Hector Garcia L/f


